
Appendix B 
 
From:  
Sent: Thursday, April 02, 2015 10:46 AM 
To: Regen, Licensing 
Subject: RE: Application 847891 - Future Shorts / Harmsworth Quays 
 
Dear Sir 
  
I wish to make the following comment on the above application: 
  
The Prevention of Nuisance 
  
The former print works is a large industrial building which has limited sound proofing. If Future Shorts 
are to operate from the building I would seek confirmation that adequate sound proofing will be 
installed to mitigate against and nuisance and disturbance to local residents. 
  
Ensuring public safety 
  
The former print works was automated and hence very few people were employed. I have concerns 
about H & S and as to how Future Shorts will manage what I understand to be thousands of people in 
an environment that was not purpose built to accommodate people and be people friendly.  
   
 


